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 Objection

Comments I 100% object to this poorly thought out and pointless proposal. Building this road through countryside
is disgraceful when it will serve zero purpose other than serve as a cash cow by accessing land
currently unaccessible for housing development. The current a29 from fontwell to lidsey is congested
mostly because of fontwell roundabout and the crossing. How will multiple Roundabouts help? Where is
the evidence to show the existing level crossing timing couldn't be adjusted? Its the slowest crossing
I've ever experienced. It seems to suit the Council so they can use this as a justification for this new
road. Precious countryside will be destroyed. Animals habitats destroyed. Increased pollution closer to
Barnham and through wester gate. Views of Sussex destroyed. Increased noise. The proposal simply
doesn't have a leg to stand on, and if approved serves nothing but a demonstration that the council
put potential profits from housing developers (the reason for so many roundabouts!) ahead of the
wellbeing of residents.
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